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 Emeriti Luncheon--December 14, 2023
           

The Emeriti Association has scheduled an in-person luncheon meeting for December.
Location: The Ohio University Inn
Date & Time:  Thursday, December 14, 11:30 AM  (note the changed venue, for this meeting only, to the
Ohio University Inn and the date to the second Thursday. )
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Luncheon will be Plated-style with your choice of beef, fried chicken or grilled chicken
  
Cost:  $25 per person.  Please have exact dollar amount at the door or a check made payable to the OU 
Emeriti Association. 
Luncheon reservations are required:  Reservation deadline is noon on Thursday, December 7.  Early 
reservations are encouraged.  RSVP by sending an email to Tom Franz  <franz@ohio.edu> confirming 
your reservation(s) and plated food selection.

Program:
Emeriti Association Secretary Allyn Reilly and Vice President Marty Tuck announced that the holiday 
musical presentation will feature faculty and students from the School of Music's relatively new Musical 
Theater Majors Program.  Under the direction of Assistant Professor Steven Strafford, Head of Musical 
Theater, and Assistant Professor Justin T. Swain, Coordinator of Musical Theater, four student performers 
will be presenting musical vignettes from selected theater performances accompanied on the piano by 
Wendy Blackwood, Director of the Athens Community Music School.  The student performers will be:
 Ben Griffithe                Jacob Simmons                        Brooklynn Stanley                     Vivian Waye 

/emeriti
/fine-arts/blackwoo
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https://www.stevenstrafford.com/
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Notes from the November meeting

Betty Hixenbaugh, Executive Director of The Athens Village <https://theathensvillage.org/>, spoke to the
Emeriti. The Athens Village is an organization "founded to give Athens Countians age 60+ the confidence 
and practical ways to live their lives to the fullest in their own homes".  Hixenbaugh described the 
organization's services in four categories (below).  Annual cost of membership is $800 per couple or $450 
single.  Several Emeriti also described their experiences as members and recipients of the services provided
by The Athens Village.  

https://theathensvillage.org/
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One hundred years ago

President Calvin Coolidge, center right, participates in the first National
 Christmas Tree lighting ceremony on the Ellipse, December 24, 1923 

Photo courtesy of the Library of Congress


